
 
 

MARINE BIOLOGY RESEARCH PROGRAM 
Mr. Mauricio Gonzalez 

 

Dear Guardians, 

I hope this note finds you well and WELCOME to the new school year. 

The purpose of this note is to remind you that your child needs the following materials for the 
Marine Biology Research Program: 

01.      3 Ring Binder that’s ATLEAST 2” thick 

02.      Marble notebook 

03.      Section dividers 

04.      Thumb drive 

05.      Sheet Protectors (1 small pack) 

06.      Ream of Printing Paper (To be left in the classroom) 

07.      Clipboard (Child’s name in the back – neat) 

08.      Pencils + Pens 

09.      Post-its 

If your child already has them please disregard this message.  

If your child does not have these materials please be aware that they are required at the 
beginning of the school year and they will be used for the next 3 years of the program. Please 
make sure your child does not lose any of these as many will be the basis of class grades and 

the proper execution of projects. 

Please sign this paper so that I know you received it and send it back with your child. It will be 
counted as a home work grade. 

Thank you, 

Mauricio Gonzalez  

(mgonzalez@newyorkharborschool.org) 

 

Child’s name_______________________ Guardian’s signature________________ 


